
 
 

 

• Attention 10th and 11th grade students:  If you have signed up for the PSAT exam, the practice booklets 
are in. Please stop in at the Counseling Center to pick up your copy.  

 

• The Post Office Café is looking for students in grades 7-12 to help out at their 30th Annual 5K Run and 
1K Fun Run on Saturday 10/16. Helpers are needed from 8-11am and will receive three hours of 
community service, and a t-shirt. Anyone interested in signing up should see Mrs. Fama in Room 140.  

 

• HOMECOMING 2021 – Show your panther pride and wear your hoco 2021 T-shirts to the game. Order 
online at www.babyloncheer.com.  All orders are due by October 11th.  

 

• Are you interested in creating digital/computer artwork? Would you like to learn desktop publishing and 
help work on this year’s Panther Tales and Visions? Then this is the club for you. Media Arts Club will 
meet with Mrs. Stork TODAY 10/7 after school in Room 209. All are welcomed! 

 

• Attention Babylon Buddies! Anyone interested in participating in our first social event, please sign up 
outside of classroom 131. Missed the meeting? Check in with Mrs. Harrison or Mrs. Schipf. Next Babylon 
Buddies meeting is Thursday, October 14th at 7:10AM in Rowe Hall. 

 

• Attention all current National Honor Society members! There will be a mandatory meeting before 
school on Tuesday 10/12 at 7:10am in Rowe Hall.  
 

SPORTS NEWS! 
 

•  Come support the Boys and Girls Varsity Soccer Teams tonight at the annual Randy Zwerlein 
Games. The boys take on Southold at 4:30pm, and the girls face Mt. Sinai at 7pm.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.babyloncheer.com/

